

TERM 3 | THE WAY NEWSLETTER | FRIDAY 22 AUGUST 2025



## SENIOR MUSICIANS PERFORM AT THE SPORTS AWARDS

Recently, a select group of our senior musicians performed at the annual awards evening for the South West Sydney Academy of Sport (SWSAS). All of our students performed to a very high standard, playing a variety of songs to entertain guests as they arrived to the event, as well as a feature set during dinner.













Our students also enjoyed a lovely meal together at the venue, and were excited to be treated like rock stars with their own green room! Congratulations to all those students involved in this event.

## **Mr Byron Mark**

Productions & Creative and Performing Arts Coordinator